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Message from the Chairman 

As the Chair of the Board of Directors, I am delighted to 
present the second edition of this important publication. 
Hispanic students are an important sector of the higher 
education community. This publication addresses the 
influence of technology on the teaching and learning process 
in Hispanic serving institutions. As a peer-reviewed Journal, 
it provides a forum for discussion about technology and its 
impact on the pedagogy that is used at our colleges and 
universities.  

 It is my sincere hope that you find these articles informative 
and that you share them with your colleagues. The Journal is 
provided as a service to the academic community. The 
editors who have reviewed the many articles submitted have 
provided a unique service to our community and are owed 
our thanks.  Now, it is up to the readership because it is only 

through an intensive dialogue that can continue to improve the delivery of education to our 
students. 

Eduardo Martí, PhD 
Vice Chancellor for Community Colleges 
The City University of New York 

 

Message from the Chief Editor 

It is with great honor that I present to you the second issue 
of the HETS online Journal. I am sure that you will find its 
content of great relevance to the advancement of the use of 
technology in education and training. 

It is the result of the creation of knowledge within a diverse 
group of institutions.  

I encourage you to continue producing high quality research, 
which contributes to the betterment of our society. 

Ivonne Chirino-Klevans, PhD. 
Center for International Programs 
Program Director 

   Walden University 
 


